
                         Kenmore Town of Tonawanda School District 

                           Health Examination Requirements Update 

 

May 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians,       

New York State law requires a health examination for all students in Pre-K or K, 1st, 3rd, 5th, 7th, 
9th and 11th grade, and when entering the school district for the first time. 
A New York State licensed physician, physician assistant, or nurse practitioner must complete 
the examination on the required New York State Health Exam form. 
 

Students who were unable to obtain a health exam in the required grade this 
school year have until September 1, 2021 to obtain the required health 
examination. 
 
 
The school health office has not received a copy of a required health examination this year for: 
 
Student: _____________________________________              Grade: ____________          
 
 
 
If your child has had a health examination with their healthcare provider during this school 
year, please send a copy to the school nurse for your child’s records. 
 
If your child had not had a health examination this past year, please schedule a health 
examination with your child’s healthcare provider before September 1, 2021. 
Send a copy of the exam on the required New York State form to the school nurse for your 
child’s records.   
 
 
Please make copies of the completed forms for your own records before sending them to the 

school health office.  

 

If you have questions, please contact the school nurse. 

 

 


